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PU insulation could benefit from new EU directive

Summary: PU Europe has welcomed amendments to the European Union’s
Energy Performance of Buildings Directive. The amendments could lead to greater
sales of polyurethane building insulation. The increased sales could arise because
the amendment is likely to speed renovation of buildings across the EU. The
amending directive now goes to the Council of ministers. This body is expected to
rubber stamp the decision in the next two to three months.
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